
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Parents, teachers, classified staff, bargaining unit leaders and members of the 
community: 

The Board of Education of the Irvine Unified School District shall hold a Public 
Hearing to determine sufficiency of textbooks and instructional materials, 
aligned to content standards in use by students in the Irvine Unified School 
District per the Education Code 60119. 

Meeting format may change (virtual or in-person) based on current 
conditions.  Please visit iusd.org/boardmeetings for updated information on 
meeting location and how to provide public comments.  

Questions:  

Contact the Office of the Superintendent (949) 936-5000 
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